
Information Sharing
March 6, 2023

Wellness Walk

Welcome 

Staying Safe in the Sun

with Sunscreen:

The Human Resources Department hosted a
Wellness Walk for team members and their
families on Saturday, March 4th. The group met
at Charlotte Harbor Preserve and enjoyed a two
hour walk. Keep an eye out for future wellness
activities! 

Zayne Wiseman has
started as a Utilities
Maintenance Worker 
 with Water Distribution.
Welcome to the team!

Michael Marro has joined
the City of Punta Gorda
as a Police Cadet with the
Punta Gorda Police
Department.

• Wear sunscreen with a SPF of at least 15
even on cloudy days.
• Apply sunscreen to all uncovered skin,
especially your nose, ears, neck, hands
and legs.
• Reapply sunscreen at least every two
hours. Apply more often if you’re
swimming or sweating.
• Wearing sunscreen can reduce your risk
of skin cancer.
• Sunglasses with a UV400 rating block
more than 99% of UVA and UVB radiation.
• Even when you wear sunglasses,
wearing a wide-brim hat and sunscreen
can help further protect you from sun
exposure.
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